
Brakke Farm Inc
321339 Concession 6/7
Grand Valley, ON L9W 0W8

Town of Grand Valley
5 Main St. N.
Grand Valley, Ontario L9W 5S6

To Whom it May Concern,

We are writing to express Brakke Farm's interest in acquiring the land that was sold to the town 
in 1968 moving the property line on one section of our land back 5.03 m from the original 
property line. This acquisition is essential to facilitate the construction of a shed addition on our 
farm property located at 321339 Concession 6/7 Grand Valley. The proposed shed addition 
measures 48.768 m by 27.432 m (160ft x 90ft) and is crucial for optimizing our day-to-day farm 
operations. The primary purpose of this shed addition is to accommodate modern agricultural 
equipment that our existing structures cannot feasibly house. Our property, including the house, 
is already situated close to the road, and the specific location identified for the shed is currently 
underutilized due to its proximity to the road, creating what we refer to as a "dead corner."

By purchasing the land sold back from the town, we would request a minor variance asking that 
we could build this shed up to 5 meters away from the original property line. This adjustment 
would allow us to realize our plans for the shed within a reasonable distance.

With this expansion, we aim to enhance the efficiency of our farming operations and harness the 
full potential of our land. This request will allow us to continue efficiently farming our existing 
land without the need for any conversion. Furthermore, the shed addition will contribute 
positively to the local agricultural sector and support the economic vitality of the community.

We kindly request your consideration for the acquisition of the land that was sold, adjusting the 
property line back 5.03 meters from the town to enable the construction of the shed as planned. 
We believe that this initiative not only benefits Brakke Farm but also aligns with our commitment 
to sustainable agricultural practices.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We are eager to discuss further details about this 
proposal.

Sincerely,

Henk & Leah Brakke

Brakke Farm Inc.




















